

525-535 West Jefferson Street · Springfield, Illinois 62761-0001 · www.dph.illinois.gov

9/30/21

David Kelman Freedomizer Radio



Dear Mr. Kelman,

We received your letter inquiring about relocation of your business. Please note that there may be local laws in the County or City you're moving to, so you'll want to check with those entities as well. To answer each of your four questions:

- 1. The Illinois Department of Public Health does not address dress code for employees. This might be under the oversight of the Occupational Safety and Health Agency (OSHA), or a requirement of your business insurance, to assure attire meets safety standards.
- 2. Health inspectors would not normally visit a non-food entity unless there was a public health complaint. You'll need to check with the local health department for their specific public health ordinances.
- 3. IDPH does not address dress code for patrons, that is up to your own policy.
- 4. IDPH does not address the need for patron shoes, however, this might be a requirement of your business insurance and is up to your own policy.

Good luck with your endeavor.

Thank you.

Jessica McAnelly

Illinois Department of Public Health

Food, Dairies and Devices